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To whom it may concern. 
I have watched and read with mounting horror,  your plans to destroy a piece of our
history. 
Stonehenge is unique, a site of exceptional interest and part of our English history. 
Putting a road through it is desecration of the highest category. 
Placing the road further south, would benefit everyone and save  a special part of our
history. 
When I was a child, I visited Stonehenge many times with my family and it inspired me
and started my love of history as I would hope it would do for many generations to come. 
Thankyou H Amys. 




